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& o  Parents Information Sheet 7%%
f Information for week beginning Monday 11th September 2023

DATES
FOR YOUR

DIARY

*Please check seesaw daily for regular updates...




ONE WAY

EARRINGS

Please remember that if your child has their ears pierced, our school policy is that earrings must be
removed or covered with tape for Health and safety reasons. If earrings are not covered your child 5
will need to miss outside play time at break time, lunch time and PE sessions. Thank you to everyone “""%

has done this so far. We appreciate your support.

Data collection forms and permission slips have been sent
home for ¥2-7 in envelopes. Please make any

changes in pen, complete and sign forms. Return to class

teacher asap.

*Please check seesaw daily for regular updates...




